
Important Notice: Water Leak Issue 

Dear Tenants, 

We want to bring to your attention a recent issue regarding water leaks in our building. It has 

come to our notice that some areas are experiencing leaks which may cause inconvenience and 

potential damage. 

Please follow these guidelines: 

• Report any leaks immediately to the management office. 

• Avoid using affected areas until repairs are completed. 

• Keep personal belongings away from leak-prone areas. 

We are working diligently to resolve the issue as quickly as possible. Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


